
Specific Changes for Racing at Pacific Raceways under COVID-19 
 

• You may be asked to fill out and exposure tracking form or may need to do health screening 

prior to track entry 

 

• All Registration will be done electronically, no exceptions.  Changes to registration will be done 

via phone as our registrar will NOT be on site 

 

• Bring a pen for signing wavers, tech forms and anything else you may need to sign 

 

• At the gate you will be checked off of an attendance list and handed a registration packet, this 

will have all of your registration materials 

 

• Pit parking will be restricted and spacing between pits will be maintained, you may be directed 

to the next available pit space based on your position in the line at the gate 

 

• Spacing (6’) must be maintained between everyone 

 

• Masks will always be worn  

 

• The grandstands are closed 

 

• Technical inspections can be done at your pit (with prearrangement of the Tech Chief) or at the 

scale’s location.  Spacing needs to be maintained between cars, staff, and participants 

 

• Drivers need to stay in their cars at Pre Grid, if a driver has no crew he can exit his car but must 

wear a mask or his helmet with the visor down 

 

• Timing and scoring information will be available via Race Hero 

 

• Social gatherings will not be permitted before, during or after the event 

 

• Please refer to the “Pacific Raceways COVID-19 supps” for further information and clarification 


